
Quarterly Report: We have set aside ~$500 above our prudent reserve
for the stated purpose of a hybrid meeting. Currently the hybrid meeting 
has been put on hold for the time being but we anticipate using these 
funds
once there is enough persons to serve the meeting to go in person.

We continue to look financially strong and contributions are a little
more variable than what I would consider to be normal. 


